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14 June 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Year 11 Prom - Wednesday 21 June  
 
Year 11 are making great progress in their GCSE examinations and we have been really 
impressed with their attitude and dedication. 
 
As you will be aware, the Leavers Prom is being held on Wednesday 21 June, 7pm to 11pm 
at Badgemore Park Golf Club, Henley. A professional photographer will be capturing images 
that students will be able to download for free after the event. A link to the photos will be 
provided in Google Classroom tutor groups. 
 
I wanted to draw your attention to the agreement Badgemore have requested is signed by 
students for Prom events. When your child collects their prom ticket from school reception on 
Friday, after their exam, they will be asked to sign a declaration as per below: 
 

• Students agree to abide by the behaviour expectations of Badgemore Park Golf Club 

and will follow instructions from Badgemore security & MECE staff. 

• Students have declared any allergies/ food intolerances. 

• Students understand that if MECE/ Badgemore staff believe I am intoxicated/ under 

the influence of substance abuse/ or demonstrating aggressive behaviour they will 

contact my parent/ guardian to collect me. 

• Students understand if there is any damage, students/ their parent or carer will be 

liable for the costs incurred. 

Please be aware that Badgemore Park will have their own security staffing the event and may 
wish to conduct bag searches on entry.  

 
Thank you for your support of Year 11 over the years. It’s hard to believe their time at MECE 
is nearly over. 
 
Kind regards  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Ashley 
Head of Year 11                                                


